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Join Us at Osteopathic 
MEDICINE DAY!
 
The OOA will host Oklahoma’s 
Osteopathic Medicine Day on 
Tuesday, April 5, 2022. It will be a 
great day of advocacy and network-
ing for all who attend. Students, 
residents, practicing and retired 
physicians are all invited! During 
the advocacy day, lunch is provided 
before you meet with your legislators 
and attend session. The OOA will be 
sending out more details soon. 

To register to attend, contact Maegan 
Dunn at maegan@okosteo.org or 
405-528-4848.

Membership Meetings! 
YOU ARE INVITED!
Have you heard?! The Oklahoma 
Osteopathic Association’s monthly 
Bureau on Membership meetings 
have moved to the evenings.  The 
Bureau made this change to encour-
age the participation of more of our 
members and make it at a time that 
would work better for anyone want-
ing to attend. 

You can join the meeting on Zoom,  
Tuesday, March 1st at 7pm! A zoom 
link will be provided closer to the 
meeting.   If you have any questions 
about the Bureau on Membership, 
please contact Jacob Young at 
405.528.4848 or jacob@okosteo.org.

REMINDER 
TIME TO RENEW YOUR 
NWDOS MEMBERSHIP
Membership is $100 annually, but ad-
ditional contributions are encouraged 
and help offset expenses for NWDOS 
events.   You can also pay your dues 
or make a donation online by going 
to www.nwoof.org and following the 
“donate” links.   Membership is free 
to retired physicians and medical 
students. 

Join us at Oakwood Country Club on 
March 22nd at 6:30 p.m. for a proper 
prescribing lecture.  Presented by 
Dr. Chad Owens, this lecture is being 
approved for CME credit. 

The Oklahoma Osteopathic Asso-
ciation is sponsoring the Doctor 
of the Day Program during the 
month of March at the Oklahoma 
State Capitol. The Doctor of the 
Day program provides a great op-
portunity to serve our state’s lead-
ers and learn about the legislative 
process at the same time. 

Physicians are needed to serve in 
March on Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays from 8:30 a.m. - 
4:30 p.m., and Thursdays from 

8:30 a.m. - noon. 
Each doctor can expect to see a 
handful of patients, be introduced 
in both the House and Senate 
chambers, and meet with their 
legislators. The OOA will provide 
talking points so you’ll know the 
most pressing issues affecting you 
and your patients. 

If you have any questions, 
contact Maegan Dunn at 
maegan@okosteo.org or 
405-528-4848.

Serve Your State as 
DOCTOR OF THE DAY!

PROPER 
PRESCRIBING 
LECTURE 
Set For March 22nd



Dalton Delaney
Site: Integris Bass Baptist 
Health Center
Course: Emergency Medicine

 Preceptor: Dr. Jacinda Leadford 

 

Austin Johnson
Site: Integris Bass Baptist 
Health Center
Course: Community Hospital 1
Preceptor: Dr. Jacinda Leadford 

Brenda Perez
Site: INTEGRIS Bass Baptist 
Health Center 

 Course: Community Hospital I
Preceptor: Dr. Jacinda Leadford 

Grant DeWitt
Site: Reliant Direct 
Primary Care
Preceptor: Dr. Jonathan Bushman

Aaron Cotney
Site: St. Mary’s Regional 
Medical Center
Preceptor: Kalli Reimer, DO 

OSU MED STUDENTS 
ROTATING IN ENID March 

March		 22		  Annual Meeting and Proper Prescribing Lecture by Dr. Chad Owens
 	
May		  24		  NWDOS Meeting  -  - Tentative - Dr. Sherise Warren	
		
July		  26		  NWDOS Meeting -  Presentation of community grants and  
				    scholarship students.  Grant recipients will give brief overview of 
				    their programs.	

August     	 20		  Enid Charity Ball

September	 27		  NWDOS Meeting - - Tentative Dr. Natasha Bray

November 	 29		  NWDOS Meeting - -  Tentative OOA Legislative update

December	 TBD		  NWDOS Holiday Event

NWDOS DISTRICT SOCIETY CALENDAR
Please put these dates on your calendar.  

THANK YOU
Thank you to the following for renewing their 

NWDOS membership for 2022:
Dr. Lynn Phillips

Drs Chris and Melanie Hutchinson
Dr. Jeffrey Trout, Dr. Chris Lee

Dr. Rebecca Lewis, Chris Shearer
Dr. Samantha Moery and Dr. Chad Owens


